
From: Renante Marante <Renante.Marante@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 8:19 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Partnership for Healthy Cities Air Quality Surveillance Workshop – London  
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I left Chicago Sunday, July 9, and returned from London last Friday, July 14, 2023. The workshop started 
on July 11 and ended on July 13. I flew back to Chicago the next day at 11:00 am, London time. I gave a 
presentation but was not compensated for it nor received anything for attending the workshop. The 
accommodation included free breakfast and we were provided lunch on workshop days. Also, on one of 
the days, the sponsor gave us an all-day bus/train pass for free as we had to travel to a community 
center several miles away.  I bore all other meal and travel expenses. I also elected not to receive a pier 
diem for the trip. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Renante Marante 
Environmental Engineer III 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
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